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To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Joe Ward, Principal 

 

Outstanding Activities and Events 
The elementary class hosted the school for a pancake breakfast. The breakfast was held to 
celebrate 100 days of school. Ms. Callander cooked pancakes for everyone and had syrup, 
strawberries and whipped cream to top them.  
 

Community Relations 
Our school had two incidents in February that required calling law enforcement. As a result, it 
provided an opportunity to build a stronger working relationship with the village council. The 
whole community is grateful to Mr. Mase, Ms. Luke. Mr. McDermott and Board Member, 
Stacy Hill, for meeting with our community on Feb. 17. While there is much to do to address 
the problems of our community having a negative effect on students, the conversation has 
begun. Later that same week, a situation arose that led the village council to call another 
meeting with students and parents. The staff made flyers and spoke with every parent to 
encourage them to be a part. The council members explained plans to begin holding a tribal 
court. They also encouraged parents and students to share ideas with the council so that 
more activities for young people could be provided.  
 
 

Curriculum Progress 
Under the leadership of teachers and our tutor, Allison Stern, students are completing their 
argumentative papers and beginning their narratives. Ms. Stern also helps students with 
math and reading.  

Pupil Attendance 
Attendance is becoming a growing concern at Levelock. While many absences may be 
attributed to illness, a number of students have missed enough school for it to be a 
significant factor in their lack of progress. 

Facility 
A camera has been installed in the entrance of the school.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
8th Grader, James Chukwak applies whipped cream to his pancakes while Ms. Callander 
operates the griddle and 1st grader, Kiahna Andrew looks on. 
 

 
In the front, 1st grader, Avery Myer, colors and 7th grader, John Tallekpalek, enjoys  his 
pancakes. 6th grader, Maddy Apokedak, and 9th grader, Karen Chukwak head to a table. In the 
back, Kelly Chukwak and Greg Andrew add toppings to their pancakes. 


